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Reminder for Kindness Week: Looking and Giving Outside Ourselves 
 

Tuesday - Animals are one of the world’s most vulnerable as many rely on humans 

in one way or another either directly or indirectly.  We will be challenging 

each TCEC student to bring in a donation for the humane society in 

the form of: 

Dog / Puppy Food 

Cat / Kitten Food 

Cat Litter (scoopable & clay litter) 

Blankets 

Towels and Hand Towels 

 



 

 

       

 


